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All Customers - Full Water Entitlements 

All BIL customers can now take 100% of their BIL water entitlement in Water Year 19/20 after the 
government announced South Australian River Murray allocations had risen to 100%. 

 

 

Surplus Water 

If you have surplus water in Water Year 19/20, submit a Surplus Water form to Neville.  He will 
redistribute the water to others who have requested Additional Water.   

 

 

Christmas – New Year Office Shutdown 

Closed from 4pm 20th December 

Re-open at 9am on 8th January 

BIL’s office will be closed over the Christmas and New Year’s period.  During this time, I can be 
contacted for any office related matters via phone or email, while Steve and Caleb will be on hand to 
keep the system operating. 

Lisa, Neville, Caleb, Steve and I wish you all a great Christmas. 

 

 

Further Expansion – Being Considered 

We continue to receive non-binding Expression of Interest forms from customers and potential 
customers interested in taking up more water.   

Investigations into a further expansion continue, including considering the use of recycled water 
(treated to an appropriately high quality).  No decision has been made on whether to proceed. 

If you would like to express your view on expansion and/or use of recycled water, let me know. 

 

 

Contact for BIL Operations 

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd 
Simon Schutz 0403 743 199 Simon@BIL.net.au 
Neville Skipworth 0407 972 311 Neville@BIL.net.au 

Infrastructure Maintenance Services 
Steve Dewar 0418 845 738 
Caleb Staehr 0432 074 572 

 
 

 
Simon Schutz  |  General Manager 

https://barossainfrastructure.com.au/wp-content/uploads/Temporary-Transfer-2019_20-Surplus-Water.pdf
https://barossainfrastructure.com.au/wp-content/uploads/Temporary-Transfer-2019_20-Additional-Water.pdf
https://barossainfrastructure.com.au/wp-content/uploads/Taking-Up-Irrigation-Water-With-Barossa-Infrastructre-Ltd-Expression-of-Interest-Form.pdf
mailto:Simon@BIL.net.au
mailto:Neville@BIL.net.au

